
Attention Parents of Elementary School Children: 
Opt-out Form for Purchasing Snacks on Accounts 

Elementary School students will be allowed to use their account money for snacks at lunch time  
(i.e. chips, ice cream, etc.) UNLESS parents opt out of this option.  If you do NOT want your child to be 
able to use their account money for snacks, please complete this form and return to:  

Leslie Milliman, Cafeteria Manager  
Pine Valley Central School  
7755 Rt. 83 
South Dayton, NY  14138 

 If your child cannot use the money on their account for snacks, then he/she will only be
able to use cash to buy snacks.

 Children will not be allowed to purchase snacks if they have a negative balance on their
account.

 These snacks are not to be confused with kindergarteners’ mid-morning snacks.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 ____ No, my child (children) may NOT purchase lunch time snacks on his/her/their account(s). 

Child’s Name  Teacher’s Name 

________________________________    ____________________________________ 

________________________________    ____________________________________ 

________________________________    ____________________________________ 

________________________________    ____________________________________ 

___________________________________         __________________________ 
Parent’s Signature          Date 


